Congress of the United States House of Representatives

Washington, D. C.

May 15, 1945

Mr. Ronald S. Miyasato, 463 W. 21st Street, New York, N. Y.

Dear Mr. Miyasato:

Applications for return to Hawaii of those in your situation are cleared through the office of the Commanding General in Honolulu.

I would suggest therefore that you write to Lieut. General Robert C. Richardson, Jr., Commanding General, Pacific Ocean Areas, Honolulu, T. H., and request permission for you and your family to return to your home in Hawaii. Your application will be checked and if found in order you will be notified to that effect. The Navy Department will then let you know when transportation is available.

I should tell you, however, that there may be considerable delay in your return to the Islands, even after you have received the permission of the Commanding General to return. There is a serious shortage of transportation space, and I was told only yesterday that a great many people who have received permission to return have not been able to do so because of the lack of ships.

Before travel space is assigned to you, however, it is necessary to obtain the priority, so the first step for you to take is to write to General Richardson.

Yours sincerely,

Delegate from Mawaii

Congress of the United States House of Representatives

OFFICIAL BUSINESS-FREE



Mr. Ronald S. Miyasato,

463 W. 21st Street,

New York, N. Y.